
   

 

Central Tilba PS 
Newsletter 
 

       Term 3 Week 8 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Term 3 Parent Teacher interviews are a great opportunity to discuss your child’s 
development and progress in class, their strengths, their interactions with 
classmates, and behaviour in a classroom setting as well as any concerns, 
strategies or supports we can collaborate on to maximise your child’s learning 
journey. We rely on parental input to best meet the needs of your children.  
Please return the booking schedule as soon as possible so we can best 
accommodate your request and provide you with your date and time promptly. 
 
 

History Week 
Thank you to the families who                                   supported their children in 
finding historical artifacts at home. This inspired the children to ask questions and 
talk about the past. Congratulations Barranguba! Everyone at school has enjoyed 
reading and learning about your artifacts. The children were captivated by the Tilba 
School Punishment Book entries from 1913 to 1977. Some even found relatives! 
The “Nature of Offence” recorded certainly prompted some questions and answers! 

Term 3, 2023 

 
$2 for Kitchen Garden 

lunch on Fridays 
Term 3 
September 
 
Monday 11th 

Parent Teacher 
Interview booking 
sheets go home with 
newsletters. 
 
Wednesday 13th 
Parent Teacher 
Interviews begin. 
 

Monday 18th 

2:00 Tilba School Bird 
Olympics 
2:30 Assembly 
Barranguba class 
performing. 
3:15 P&C Meeting 
 
Friday 22nd 

Last day of Term 3 

CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

 
to our amazing 
School Support 

staff- our school 
wouldn’t function 

without you x 

 
Congratulations Athena! 

The Little Sellers Art Prize is an annual 
competition for aspiring young artists in Years 

1 to 12 at local schools. 
This year there were over 450 entrants! 
Athena won first place in the Years 1-4 

category. 
She received a certificate to keep in her 

growing portfolio as well as a $100 voucher to 
purchase art supplies. 

Congratulations Leroy, 
Amelia, Coby and Dylan! 
Your strengths of 
character remind us all to 
be the best that we can be!  
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Stage 
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Stage 
3 

Please 
also see 
Ryder’s 

article in 
the next 

“Triangle. 



 
  

Quick 
jiggly cats 
and 
rabbits in 
paper 
craft this 
week.  

held on the 
weekend 
of 16th and 
17th 
September 
in 
Cobargo.  

Here’s our 
selection of 
artwork ready for 
the Cobargo 
Creators Saplings 
Annual Art 
Exhibition to be  

We took the easels and paint palettes outside for 
art-in-the-sun on Wednesday.  

Year Four visited to conduct a favourite fruit survey.  



 
                                                                                                                     
  

Library 
It is HISTORY WEEK! And on display in the library were a range of 
non-fiction books focused on Australia’s history. The Secret 
Histories series for younger readers written by best-selling and 
award-winning author Jackie French was also on show. The fifth title 
in the Secret Histories series ‘The Secret of the Youngest Rebel’ is 
based on eyewitness accounts and uncovers the secrets that the 
colonial government hid for over 200 years. 

Tuesday Yrs 5 & 6 
Library Day 

Wednesday Yrs 3 & 4 
Library Day 

Friday Yrs K 1 2  
Library Day 

Science 
The Najanuga students have been busy all term learning about 
‘Weather in my World’. Now they are using their newfound knowledge to 
write a fictional story about weather. The author visit we had during 
Book Week inspired many of the students to create graphic stories 
about weather. When all the stories are complete, we intend to create a 
class book called Weather Stories by K 1 2. Below are some of the 
students’ work in progress.  



                                                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


